
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th August 2014 

 

 

Dear Golf SA Members, 

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – BOARD ELECTIONS 

 

Golf SA hereby calls for Nominations for the Board at its 6th Annual General Meeting to be held 

on Sunday 19th October 2014. 

 

Three Board positions will become vacant as follows: 

 

 Neil Brown – who is not seeking re-election after his Term 

 Jenny Butcher – who is retiring prior to the end of her Term 

 Tony Timmins – who under Clause 6.5 (c) is required to stand for re-elected 

 

At least one of the positions is to be filled by a female candidate under Clause 6.1 (a). 

 

Nominations for the Board of Golf SA must reach the CEO on by 4PM Friday 19th Sep 2014.  

 

Should you have any queries about standing for the Board of Golf SA you are encouraged to 

contact the Chair of the Board – Bill Klaebe (billnrosek@gmail.com) or, the CEO – Chris Luz-

Raymond (chris@golfsa.com.au).  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
 

Chris Luz-Raymond 

CEO 
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